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March 26th, 1924,

Professor P. E. Kobbs, 
14 Phillips Square, 
Montreal,

Dear Professor Nobbs

two nnmbAT.fi a-p r 1 am returning herewith the if aïîtïîh f0yrnal of the Soyal Institute 
to leave with me. ° Whl°h y0U were 6°od enou6h

deal of interest if y°Ur papor with a ^roat
a t a- n . ' * 1 have any oritioism to offercivon hv « n n° PaPors are reported as having been lîiïïniï n1 IÎObbs* etc*’ President of the
wish von ??ebeC Association of Architects".Ul? have introduced ’Professor of 
I know w!? in McGill University* somewhere; although 
f ^ w®ü that those who heard you were awareof your association with this University.

I am returning the Secretary’s

I

letter.

Yours faithfully,

Principal,

'0*M

fts

%


